
 
PRODUCT ANNOUNCEMENT 

Changes to A6S DIP Switch Range  

Date of Implementation: 1st October 2008  

Product range: A6S/A6S -H 

  
Further to the recent product introduction of the Omron A6S-H series, Omron now announce the planned 
discontinuation of the standard A6S range.  

The new A6S-H range has improved reflow solder capabilities, as shown below, allowing reflow soldering up to 
temperatures of 260C. 

Omron will accept orders for the standard A6S range up to the end of September 2008. Should you require any further 
data or samples of the replacement parts please contact your local Omron representative. 
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